
A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill, 

I was pleased to see so many of our Rock Hill students as 

they arrived at Givens Elementary School this morning. I 

spent the morning welcoming students on their first day of 

school. Now that school is back in session, please be mind-

ful of students walking to school, new teenage drivers, and 

the school buses in the area. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for Hot Dogs with Heroes. 

The Fire and Police Departments offered a great evening with beautiful 

weather. 

Finally, a reminder to stay safe as you navigate the heat advisory this week.  

-Edward Mahan, Mayor; emahan@rockhillmo.net or 314-561-4317  

  A View from the Hill 
August 2023 

 

Interested in hosting a garage sale? E-mail: knieman@rockhillmo.net or 
stop into Rock Hill City Hall to get an application. Applications due by 

5p.m. on Wed. September 13 to be included on the map.  

Police Officer Duffield Fireman Pappas Police Officer Reynolds 

Welcome New City of Rock Hill Employees! 

mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net


Rock Hill Public Library 

Happy National Dog Month from your friends at  
Rock Hill Public Library!  
 
We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM,   
Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 10 AM-2 PM.  
  

And the winners are...Dakota Bryant and 
Robin Cannon! Congratulations Dakota for 
winning the Kids' Grand Prize! A brand-new 
bike (with bells and a basket) from our 
friends at The Hub Bicycle Company.  And 
congratulations to Robin for winning the 
Adult Grand Prize! $100 gift card from our 
friends at the Alpine Shop!  

 
While Summer Reading has officially come to an end!!! Thank you to every-
one who participated in this year's Summer Reading Program at Rock Hill 
Public Library. And to our generous sponsors: Alpine Shop, The Hub Bicycle 
Company, The Magic House, Laurie's Shoes,  
St. Louis Cardinals, Oberweis Ice Cream and Dairy Store, City of Rock Hill, 
Missouri, City of Webster Groves and the Institute of Museum and Library 
Services.  Stay tuned for other cool reading programs like this throughout 
the rest of the year. 

 
What's new this summer at Rock Hill Public Library! Cake 
Pans!!! Libraries across the country have expanded their 
collections to include cake pans. Who knew??? Cake pans 
are one of the most common cooking items for libraries to 
loan, with some libraries’ collections swelling to upward of 
200 individual pans. 
 

Guitars, cars, trains, numbers (0-9), bears and dinosaur pans! You choose! 
Check out the newest dessert books, cake pans and start baking! 
 
Love movies?!!  Join us every second and fourth Tues-
day of the month from 1-3 PM for our Summer Film 
Series event! Watch movies together, enjoy light re-
freshments, and have a good time! If there is some-
thing you would like to see, let us know at pa-
tron@rhplmo.org. 
 
For National Library Card Sign Up Month, we chose 
two Book-themed films. The next Summer Film Series 
on Tuesday, September 12 at Rock Hill Public Library (9811 Manchester Rd) 
is "The Bookshop”.  The cast includes Emily Mortimer, Bill Nighy, Hunter 
Tremayne, Honor Kneafsey, and Frances Barber.  Popcorn and refreshments 
included. (PG-13). Save the Date! Join us for The Book Club 2: The Next 
Chapter on September 26 from 1-3 PM. 

 
You asked for it! A New Day for Books for Ba-

bies!!! Books for Babies will officially be mov-

ing to Thursdays at 10 AM this month.   

 
Did you know you can 
scan and preserve 
photos, slides, and 
negatives at your Rock 
Hill Public Library?! 

For more information or schedule an appointment 
to use our Memory Preservation Lab, stop by or 
visit https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/using-the-library/memory-
preservation-lab/ . You can also call (314) 962-4723.   
 
See you soon! Randi 
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